
Welcome back after the Easter break, I hope your children all had a great time. 

Wow, where has this year gone? We are now in the final big term of the year and once again 

Year 1 aspirations will increase in order to support a smooth transition into Year 2, and I am 

sure that you will continue to support us in developing your child’s ambitions as they become 

even more curious and independent. 

Class Information 

Stay and Read will continue to happen every Wednesday so we look forward to seeing as 

many of you in class as possible. 

PE Days: We still have outdoor PE on Tuesday and indoor PE on a Thursday, so please ensure 

that your child’s correct P.E. kit is in school.  This includes appropriate footwear and tracksuit 

bottoms.  

At home 

It is important that your child reads 5 times a week. Books are to be taken home and returned 

to school on a  daily basis. The children are to keep a record of their reading in the journal 

provided, so please date and initial when you have heard them read.  

Learning logs and spellings will continue to be sent home on Fridays and will need to be back 

by the following Wednesday. I hope that you will continue to support your children in com-

pleting these tasks as the we all really enjoy celebrating them and voting for the best one. 

As we come closer to the phonics screening which was mentioned during Parents Evenings, 

please support your children with practising their spellings and the reading and writing of 

sounds as much as possible. 

Websites to support this include: 

Phonics Play - www.phonicsplay.co.uk  

BBC Schools—www.bbc.co.uk/schools/wordsandpictures/ 

CBeebies Fun with Phonics - http://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/fun-with-phonics  

Mr Thorne does phonics - http://www.mrthorne.com/  

Please keep your eye open on the notices window for further messages during the term, and 

do not hesitate to come and speak to us if you have any concerns. 

Many thanks, 

Class Teacher: Mrs Edwards 

Teaching Assistant: Mrs Davis 

Cover (Wednesday and/or Thursday): Mrs White 
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